
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2023 
 

POST-RESULTS SERVICES: for all Y11 students receiving summer 2023 GCSE examination results 
 
Dear Student, 
 
In anticipation of receiving your GCSE results please read the following information.  We do hope you will be 
happy with your grades however should you wish to request your exam papers back, or query your grade, please 
first seek advice from a member of staff. They will be on hand all morning of results day to assist you. Please 
note, you do not need to seek advice solely from your subject teacher specifically – all teachers are there to help 
you. 
 
Post-results services, including the associated fees (per exam paper) and deadlines, are outlined below; 
 

POST-RESULTS SERVICES 
AVAILABLE AT UVHS 

EXAM BOARDS DEADLINE TO 
SUBMIT CONSENT 

FORM 

OUTCOME 
RECEIVED AQA OCR PEARSON 

Access to Scripts 
(PDF copy of exam paper to 
support a non-priority review of 
marking or to support teaching 
& learning or for personal use) 

FREE FREE FREE      Wed 27.09.23 @ 11am  Up to 48 hours 

Service 1 
Clerical Check £8.70 £10 £12.50 Wed 27.09.23 @ 3pm Up to 10 calendar 

days 

Service 2  
Review of Marking (Non-
priority) 

£40.35     £57.50 £44.50      Wed 27.09.23 @ 3pm Up to 20 calendar 
days 

Priority Review of Marking N/A N/A £51.10     Wed 23.08.23 @3pm  Up to 15 calendar 
days 

Copy of Reviewed Exam Paper FREE       £14.75       £13.80     
Requested at the same 
time as the review of 
marking  

After review of 
marking 
completed 

 
For any of the above Post-Result Services we must have received a completed Consent Form, available from 
the school’s Exams Officer (exams@uvhs.uk), signed by yourself (the student) AND payment received in full via 
Parentpay before requests can be submitted to the exam boards. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact the exams office, via email (exams@uvhs.uk), if you need further clarification of the 
process or an explanation of your options. Alternatively, use the main school email address (uvhs@uvhs.uk) and 
request that your message be directed to the relevant subject department. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs C Grant and Mrs L Scott 
Examinations Officers, UVHS 
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